
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: April 11, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Purchase of Pool Bleachers at Churchill High School

I am requesting that the purchase of pool bleachers from Southern Bleacher 
Company, Inc., Graham, Texas, in the amount of $74,845 and funded via the 
2021 Bond, be placed on the agenda for the April 15, 2024, Committee of the 
Whole meeting. This purchase is part of the high school pool room updates at 
Churchill High school, occurring this summer. The current bleachers in the pool 
area at Churchill no longer function properly and need replacement. Pricing is 
from TIPS Purchasing Cooperative, which satisfies the Board’s requirement to 
bid. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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c: Board of Education


